
 I am a resident of 8 Hickson Road opposite Bay 11 of the Campbell Stores. 


As such I would like to protest at the installation of the SSD 7056 Modification 2 


on the basis that it has not been subject to scrutiny by experts who could access the 


impact of the mechanical exhaust and air conditionings noise control, fumes and visual 


acceptability on our building and those adjacent. 


The roof of Bay 11 will be substantially altered and the mesh enclosing the black unit


will be an unpleasant eyesore out of our fifth floor window. This alteration to the existing


building does nothing for those of us forced to look at it each day but as a conservation


and refurbishment project, does not project a positive resolution to an already badly resolved


conclusion to the waste emission issue.


